
5/25/17 NCRTAC Performance Improvement Committee Minutes 

Attendees:  Sara Steen, Michelle Armstrong, Shirley Wiesman, Krista Henderson, Terry Nichols, Gina 
Brandl 

The group reviewed the regional reports data points and are anxiously awaiting regional reporting data 
in the fall.  There will be a training on July 12 at St. Clare’s for ImageTrend report writing.  The 
committee would like to support and educate other registry and trauma coordinator staff in our region 
on report writing.   They also would like ensure accuracy in the registry data through registrar support 
and education.   

The group discussed that they remain interested in purchasing tourniquets and trainers for the hospitals 
in our NCRTAC.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Sara Steen 

Performance Improvement Committee Chair 

 


